SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Friday, February 22, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

· The Blood Drive will start today at 11:30 in the library.  There is still time to sign up.  Please see Mrs. White or Mrs. LeHocky.  The Library will remain open for student use today until 10:30.

· On Tuesday, February 26th, there will be a senior picture in gym at 9:00 a.m.  Following that at 9:30, there will be a picture of the EUP Principals Recipients that will appear in The Evening News and in The Spotlight on Education.  Please dress appropriately for that picture, boys should wear a shirt and tie.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Anyone interested in participating in track should sign up in the Athletic Office.

· There will be a LINKS Club meeting today in room 612 during all three lunches.  We will be discussing the Pistons trip and the Laker Hockey Game.

· Over the past weekend, the Sault High boys and girls swim and dive team competed at the Upper Peninsula Swimming and Diving Finals in Marquette.  Both the boys and girls teams did an amazing job, with almost every swimmer and diver improving his or her time or score.  The boys team took first place, beating Marquette, who took second by 33 points and beating Kingsford, who took third, by 66 points. This is a great accomplishment that has not been won in many years!  On our boys team, Elliot Furr took 1st place in diving, Kyle Flickinger took 4th in diving and Levi Furr took 5th in diving.  Bryan Colborn took first place in the 100 yard butterfly, with a personal best and new team record, Nick Chevillot took 3rd place in the 500 Free yard swim, Caleb Yanni took 4th in the 500 yard swim.  Casey Pepin took 3rd in the 100 yard Breast stroke, Cody Sundstrum took 6th in the 100 yard freestyle,  and our Boys 100 yard freestyle relay took second place.  The Girls team took third behind Houghton and Marquette.  Each girl swam and dove amazingly.  The girls 40 by 50 yard medley relay placed third, Kelsey Justin took second place in the 50 yard freestyle and first place in the 100 yard freestyle, Gabbi Werner took 6th in the 50 yard freestyle and 4th in the 100 yard back stroke, and Luisa Birkman took 6th in the 500 yard freestyle and 3rd in the 100 yard backstroke.  Congratulations to all swimmers and divers who competed this year. 
 
· The next Segment II class will be held on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday beginning at 3:15 in room 811.  

· Hey Sault High!!  Sprint time is coming soon and Varsity Blues is putting on a Spring Promotion until the end of March.  Come on in and get $5.00 off any outerwear or sweatshirt from light-weight jackets to your favorite spring sports hoodie.  Get into Varsity Blues and check out this great offer!!
 

Lunch:    Cheese Pizza, Chicken Sandwich, Ham & Cheese on a Whole Grain Wrap

Sides:     Romaine Salad, Lite Ranch Dressing, Teddy Grahams, Apple, Oranges
